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Developed by the InRoads Credit Union, the TEAM UP
FOR SCHOOLS program started in the fall of the
2017/2018 school year. When members pledge their
support for the St. Helens High School Lions, the credit
union sends them a special debit card with the St. Helens
High School logo. The credit union, in turn, donates 0.05 

A check for $50,661.15 was presented by Annette Pixley
and CEO Nathan Cox of InRoads Credit Union to
Superintendent Stockwell and the St. Helens School
District Board at the May 24, 2023, board meeting. 

cents back to the high school every time the debit card is utilized. Since the start of
the TEAM UP FOR SCHOOLS program, the community of St. Helens has raised
$224,046.65 for St. Helens High School!

The St. Helens School District would like to thank InRoads Credit Union, students,
staff, and community members who joined this program for their continued support
of St. Helens High School.



KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS FROM
MCBRIDE ELEMENTARY VISIT OMSI!
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HAVING FUN 
AT SCHOOL!



ST. HELENS HIGH SCHOOL

TECH THEATRE PROJECT

Set Designer
Costumer
Prop Master

Theatre students from St. Helens
High School have been learning
about different theatre-related
positions.  Such as: 

As part of the prop unit, students
made hamburgers from toilet paper
and water and then painted them
with watercolors. 



Sherrie Ford
Community Impact Award recipient . . . 

During the May 24th board meeting, the School Board and Superintendent Stockwell awarded
Sherrie Ford the Community Impact Award. Sherrie was recognized for her unwavering care of
students, staff, and the community through innovative wellness initiatives for the heart, body,
and mind.

Sherrie is a can-do type of person that gets things done with a positive attitude, yet most of her
work tends to be in the background. Sherrie is a champion for our community. Through her
leadership, Columbia Health Services has become the go-to health provider in Columbia
County. Sherrie has not only set Sacagawea Health Center up for financial sustainability, but
she has also added four additional school-based health centers across Columbia County and,
in doing so, has provided access to health care for children, families, and community members
across the economic spectrum. 

Sherrie is a voracious grant writer and has brought over $5 million in grant funding to support
our community. Through her efforts, she has funded a County Wide Suicide Prevention Task
Force, Sources of Strength suicide prevention programs in our schools, provided a nurse to
support and develop our St. Helens High School Medical CTE program, and is providing
multiple social workers for every school district in the county to support the social-emotional
wellbeing of our children. 

Sherrie Ford is also very active in the ConnectSH work to build a stronger community where
everyone feels belonging. She currently has multiple grant applications out and awaiting
approval for potentially millions of more dollars to support our students and community. 

Sherrie is a passionate advocate for our schools and community, leading the way to support
student health and wellness, community development, and risk prevention. She is proud of the
fact that she is able to serve a community that raised her and that Columbia Health Services
employs a local workforce of people dedicated to our community as much as she is.

Congratulations,  Sherrie! 



Korrie Scobey is always an important part of our
crew. She eagerly looks for proactive ways to bring
joy to our school by baking bread for our staff or
giving a hug to a student that needs support. 

She does not wait to be asked to help. She anticipates
a need and quickly volunteers her assistance. She
always arrives to school with a smile and is ready to
make it a great day for all. 

Korrie is ‘otterly’ amazing and we appreciate her!

Congratulations, Korrie!

Korrie Scobey
Les Schwab Tire-Less Teacher

Pictured left to right: Korrie Scobey & Principal Vanderschuere



The St. Helens School District will  be providing a summer
credit recovery session during the summer of 2023, held at
Plymouth High School.  Current high school students who have
not passed a class during the 2022-23 school year have the
opportunity to make up certain courses through the credit
recovery program. The credit recovery program is limited to
core high school classes (Language Arts,  Math, Science, and
Social Studies).  Credit recovery classes will  not be offered for
elective classes. If  you are interested in your student
attending credit recovery classes this summer, please click
the link below to sign up. 

Class sizes are limited, 

HIGH SCHOOL CREDIT RECOVERY

AM CLASSES ARE FROM 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM



PM CLASSES ARE FROM 12:30 PM - 3:30 PM



STUDENTS CAN ATTEND ONE OR BOTH CLASSES





JUNE 26 - JULY 14, 2023

SIGN UP NOW!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefi0NY4JTUFW4CWf0cpqIQn3k1NNKwsi4-2vQn2NaeohUJrw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefi0NY4JTUFW4CWf0cpqIQn3k1NNKwsi4-2vQn2NaeohUJrw/viewform


https://forms.gle/JPLZ367XsGSBzt39A


https://forms.gle/JPLZ367XsGSBzt39A


NO SCHOOL
There will be

on Monday, May 29, 2023, in
observance of Memorial Day.


